
Frequently asked Questions Simsbury Camera Club Holiday Photos. 
 
Q. Do I need to where a Mask? 
A. YES, you need to wear a mask inside the Library. The Mask may be removed for the photos. 
 
Q. Who do I make the check payable to? 
A. You can make the check payable to the Simsbury Camera Club 
 
Q. Can I pay by Credit Card? 
A. No only Cash or Checks are accepted for payment. 
 
Q. Will I be billed for the session? 
A. No, Payment is excepted prior to the start of the session. 
 
Q. How many Holiday Cards will I get? 
A. You will receive Digital copies only of the photos from the session. No cards are included. 
 
Q. How early should I/We arrive? 
A. Please plan to arrive 15 to 20 minutes prior to the start of the session. 
 
Q. Can I bring my pet? 
A. The library only allows Service Animals on its property. 
 
Q. Can I just show up without scheduling a session? 
A. No, you will need to schedule a session. 
 
Q. Can I/We get group and Individual photos? 
A. Yes, as long as time permits. 
 
Q. Will to photos be edited? 
A. Yes minor edits will be applied as need. If you do not want any corrections done, please let us know. 
 
Q. What should I/We wear? 
A. The choice of clothing for your photos is up to you. 
 
Q. Will the photos be mailed to me? 
A. A link to your photos will be sent to you to download your photos. No prints will made from your photos. 
 
Q. Can I email these photos to others? 
A. Yes. 
 
Q. Can you recommend where I can get these photos printed as holiday cards? 
A. You will receive the photos in jpg format that can be printed at any online or local print maker. Like Mpix, 
Vistaprint, Shutterfly, Snapfish. 


